
Hello, 


My name is Rachel Bornemann and I am an Ohio resident. I am a proponent of the HB51, 
Second Amendment Preservation Act. This is a written testimony only. I am submitting this 
written testimony in favor of HB51 because as Americans, we have the right to keep and bear 
arms to avoid being taken over and tyrannically ruled by our governments or any other 
domestic or foreign body. I am for HB51 so that I can continue to protect myself and my family. 
You have the obligation as a public servant to preserve our constitutional rights and God given 
rights. You also have the obligation as a public servant to uphold The Constitution of the United 
States of America. Doing the opposite of this would be considered treason to many Americans. 


Thank you, 

Rachel Bornemann


